Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: July 13, 2011

To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re: Tuition Rate – 2011-2012

Board Policy states that tuition rates for non-resident students will be based on the per capita operating cost of the school district. The per capita operating cost is a state defined formula that utilizes the most recent financial information on file with the state.

Please include this item on the agenda of the July 18, 2011 Finance Committee meeting. As always, please let me know if you have any questions.

jw